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Public Notice  

Tuesday August 25, 2020 
 

PLANNED WATER SHUT DOWN 
AUGUST 28, 2020 

9:00PM 
 

Due to preventative maintenance of the water treatment 

plant- repairs will take place Friday, August 28, 2020 

starting at 9:00pm.  At this time – please restrict water use  

to prevent an extended shut down of the water system.  

Potable water may be stored before this event. 

 
In consultation with Algoma Public Health, 
Once the repairs are completed and the plant is up 
running there will be a Boil Water Advisory in place 
until collected samples prove no adverse affects. 
 
We recommend that water should be brought to a 
rolling boil and boiled for one minute before use. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and we shall endeavor to 

keep you informed. 

 

Date when sent to Residents - August 25, 2020 


